
 

  ZION NEWS . . . . .  
 

      Clipart used by permission from Communications Resources 2022 © ChurchArt Online  

Welcoming All, Growing, and Sharing God’s Love     †   October 2, 2022 

Members names will be published on the Prayer List for 2 weeks. If 
you wish your name to remain on the list, please call the office. 

Mitzi Moesch  Dejon Polzin  
Phyllis Christianson   Barb Konkel 
James Nelson, grandson of Sandy Rhode 
John Dovorany 
Gerald Bartline    

Our Sympathies to… 
 
 

...Joy Dalke and family. Joy’s mother, Joyce Worm 
passed away September 19.  The vase of flowers are 
given in her memory. 

This week…. 
 

Saturday, October 1 
 5:00 p.m. Worship Service 
 
 

Sunday, October 2 
 8:00 a.m. Worship Service  
 9:15 a.m. Sunday School Classes 
 9:15 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
 10:30 a.m.  Worship Service 
 

Monday, October 3 
 8:30 a.m. Strong Bodies  
 12:00 p.m. Health Ministry Committee - Zoom, 101 
 5:00 p.m. Worship & Music Committee - Library 
 

 

Tuesday, October 4 
 7:30 a.m. Strong Bodies  
 8:00 a.m. Men’s Bible Study - Shawano’s Café 
 9:00 a.m. Mission Quilting - Fellowship Hall 
 7:00 p.m. AA & Al-Anon  - Rm 102, Kitchen 
 

Wednesday, October 5 
 8:30 a.m. Strong Bodies  
 5:00 p.m. Joyful Ringers Rehearsal 
 6:00 p.m. Confirmation Class 
 

Thursday, October 6 
 7:30 a.m. Strong Bodies  
   

Saturday, October 8 
 5:00 p.m. Worship Service 
 
 

Sunday, October 9 
 8:00 a.m. Worship Service  
 9:15 a.m. Sunday School Classes 
 9:15 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
 10:30 a.m.  Worship Service 
 
 
 

 
 

 

www.shawanozion.org 
Find the worship volunteer  schedules, the News,  

the Focus, forms, and a link to our calendar. 

Pastor Scott’s home 715-201-0214    cell 715-558-5737 
Office / Debbie  715-526-2017  zion@shawanozion.org 
Jennifer Greiert…..    nurse@shawanozion.org 

 Box Scores Sunday, Sept. 18, 2022 
 
 

General Fund       $  3,189.00 
Building Fund           145.00 
Restricted Funds 560.00* 
  * Youth $330 Recycled Cans 

Thank you Zion members  
for your support! 

Worship Attendance  

 

Sept. 24 & 25 135 in-person 
 

Saturday   5:00 p.m. 24 
Sunday    8:00 a.m. 46 
Sunday    9:30 a.m. 65 

 

Online Views   82 as of 9/28 

Jr. High Blast ~ Nov. 4-6 ~ Imago Dei Village 
This fall retreat is designed to give our 6th-7th-8th grade 
students an opportunity to engage with others, learn more 
about God, grow in who they are, and provide all the 
camp fun that you know and love!   
Contact Zion church office if you wish to attend!   

The $175 youth fee will be paid by Zion!  
 

Interested in chaperoning? We need you! 

October 1 -31 

Madisyn Weinig, Zion member and SCHS sophomore attended an FFA 
Conference in Washington D.C. called the Washington Leadership Con-
ference. While there she came up with a Living to Serve project, which 
required planning something that she could do to help her community. 
She chose to sponsor the October Socktober—a fundraiser where she is 
asking the members of Zion and the Shawano community to donate new 
pairs of socks to be dropped off at church and other area businesses. 
Madisyn chose Socktober because socks are one of the top items request-
ed in homeless shelters nationwide. The socks will be donated to area 
shelters and Shawano Community Schools based on donations received. 

Socks Madisyn is asking for:  
 

 Brand new pairs  
 Mens, womens, childrens 
 All sizes 
 Drop box in the commons at Zion  

Thank you for donating 
to Madisyn’s project!  



Car Wash Cards! $36 for 5-Count 
Youth Fundraiser! Ultimate Wash cards will be 
available from youth and in the church office! 

 
 

Thank you for supporting Zion’s youth! 

Youth Fundraiser….Aluminum Can Collection  
Bin located behind the garage! 

The Youth appreciate your donations—which  
must be bagged—as an ongoing fund raiser.  

Food Pantry – Zion gathers food items  
for the area food pantry, SAFPARC. You may 
leave your nonperishable food items in the food 
cupboard located in the Commons near the  
Library entrance.  Thank you! 

Emergency Medical Bag  
located behind the information desk.   

Hearing Impaired Equipment available  
at worship services. Please see the ushers. 

Men’s Breakfast Bible Study   
Tuesday Mornings!  Join Us! 

 

8:00 a.m. at Shawano’s Café  

Off Hwy. 22 at W7389 River Bend Rd. 

Christ in Our Home — Copies of the Oct-Nov-
Dec. issue of this inspiring devotional guide for per-
sonal/family use are available on the literature cart in 
the Commons in both regular and LARGE print. 

Have a special event or anniversary, 
or would you like to honor someone’s 
memory?  Chancel flowers are a wonderful 
way to share your celebration with our congre-
gation!  A sign-up flower calendar is posted  
 near the office.  

 

You may also sponsor a worship bulletin in  
honor or in memory of someone! $20 sponsorship 
fee goes into the General Fund to offset bulletin costs. Con-
tact Debbie in the office to reserve your Worship Bulletin 
sponsor date! 
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Needed this month: peanut butter; boxed meals 
(Hamburger/Tuna Helper); Chef Boyardee canned meals; 

soup, canned pork & beans; boxed potato flakes,  
Ramon noodles.  

Paper and plastic bags are always in need for packaging. 

Cookie of the Month Sale 
Oct. 15 & 16   $6 doz. 

Gingersnap 

 Annual  
Homecoming Event! 
Saturday, October 8 at 

Waypost Camp for a day of camp activities. We'll have pon-
toon rides, bread baking, hiking, archery, and more! To help 
us order enough food for lunch, please register ahead of time 

at crosswayscamps.org/homecoming. Registration is free, 
though the event is a fundraiser, and you'll have a chance to 

support camp in a variety of ways. We hope to see you there!  

Coming Soon….  
Silent Auction of Baskets!  

The Zion Lutheran Church Women will 
be organizing a Silent Auction of Bas-
kets November 5-13. If you would like 
to help gather items for a basket or do-
nate a basket, please let us know. The 
baskets will be due November 4.   The 

money raised will go toward our ZLCW benevolences at the 
end of December.  Questions? Contact ZLCW Board mem-
bers:  Mila Waukechon 715-853-7787, Karen Childs 715-526
-2445, Dorothy Eidahl 715-526-2650, or Linda Trevarthen  
715-526-6962.    (Reminder: No Salad Supper this fall.) 

Quilt Show by the Shawano Area Quilt-
ers on Saturday, October 1 from 9am—
3pm at First Presbyterian Church. Silent 
Auction of 3 Amish King Quilts, quilting 
demos, boutique, and white elephant! 

Christmas is coming and Zion will 
once again collect items for the 
Homme Home Youth Christmas 
Gift Collection Nov. 13—Dec. 11.  
A few suggested items for boys ages 10 thru 18: clothing 
sizes M—XL, shoes sizes 8-11, wallets, cologne, fishing 
gear, basketballs, footballs, watches, art supplies, Badger/
Brewer/Bucks items, gloves, games, remote control cars! (No 
bathrobes, food, or glass items please.)  Start your shopping 
early! Thank you!  


